


























Minutes for the October 1, 2019 City Council meeting  pg 14 

 

City Auditor Staschiak added that he regularly attends seminars and meetings to keep ahead of what types 

of cyber-attacks are out there.  The banks continually work with the City and make recommendations to 

the City’s system and the banking the City does with them.  Those seminars are not only attended by local 

officials, but also the FBI, and others.  All a cyber-attacker needs is a human individual on the other end 

to not recognize the attack and allow the Malware to attack the City’s software.  A day does not go by 

that the City Auditor’s Office is not concerned about cyber-attacks.  He has had some conversations with 

the City’s Computer Services Department about how quickly the City could recover from a cyber-attack.  

Emails and software programs go through a cloud to protect from cyber-attacks which is part of the hold 

up with the replacement water billing system.  The City wants to make sure that they are in a position to 

not only protect themselves, but also on how to survive it.  It is not just a couple of individuals working on 

it.  It is a City-wide effort. 

 

 

Councilman Russel:  APPROPRIATIONS COMMITTEE meeting on October 8, 2019 at 4:00pm in the third 

floor conference room beside the Mayor’s Office (CR1). 

 agenda:  emergency training center 

Safety Director Schmelzer added that any Councilmember that is not on that committee are also 

welcome to attend who are interested in hearing about the idea.  At the meeting, they do not 

plan on asking for an appropriation, but since this does involve a potential capital project and 

does involve community interest, they would like to discuss it at this committee meeting. 

 

 

Councilwoman Frische noted that a few weeks ago, she brought up the discussion for a performance audit 

for water and sewer.  The meters project is tabled and still on hold, so she would now like to request 

legislation, seconded by Councilman Wobser. 

 

 

City Auditor Staschiak informed Council that he will post the pre-budget information online in the morning 

and will provide a copy to Council of what is put online. 

 

 

Council President Pro-Tem Russel adjourned City Council at 7:49pm. 
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